
From: IConlan@aol.com 
To: KDrumm@maincounty.org 
Sent: 11/23/2015 1:16:26 A.M. Pacific Standard Time 
Subj: To Honorable Members of Marin County Board of Supervisors 
  
Honorable Members of the Marin Board of Supervisors: 
  
As I recalled a quote attributed to either Cicero, Seneca, or Blaise Pascal, it fits perfectly my 
previous lengthy letter to you:  Please reconsider my request to amend the proposal to be 
presented to the California Coastal Commission Staff. 
  
"Excuse the long letter, I didn't have time to write a short one" 
  
I am reminded of my own magnum opus of August 14, 2015 which I had written to this Honorable 
Board regarding my objections re proposals of California Coastal Commission (CCC),  re Local 
Coastal Plan (LCP)  which I believe are unfair and prejudicial to those farmers/ranchers outside 
the aegis of MALT or  waiting in the que for admittance, please consider  the following reasons:: 
  
1. Those who sold easements to MALT, received compensation for surrendering their land rights 
which are now required by mandate from the California Coastal Commission (CCC)  for those of 
us not yet in a Marin Agricultural Land Trust (MALT) 
  
2. The  MALT outsider, such as myself suffers a taking of property rights without compensation.  
  
3. MALT now has no incentive to add landowners such as myself, and if so considered, would 
reduce the offering, as the development rights have been usurped 
by CCC.                                                                            
  
Thank you for your time, courtesy and attention. 
  
Ione Conlan 
  
Conlan Ranches California 
 T (707) 876-1992 & (831) 462-5974 
PO Box 412 Valley Ford, CA 94972 
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